
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                        JUNE 19TH, 2022 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

   THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD  

    OF CHRIST   

 I am the living bread that came down          

from heaven, says the Lord; whoever 

eats this bread will live forever. 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


          

       June 19th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters      Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors        Jim Ingle 

            Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:     Paul & Jan Pottier 

       

                   June 26th, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

Lectors: Jared Roth 

           Jay Pflugradt     

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann  

   LaFollette 

 

         July 3rd, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:     Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:  Scott Antle        

            Jan Pottier 

Counters:    Paul & Jan Pottier 

    

      

Weekend Collection 

June 12th,2022 

 

Envelopes:   $            1,480.00    

Plate:    $                     262.00     

Total Parish:   $                  1,742.00 

       

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

June-to-Date:               $                   4,964.00 

June Budget               $              6,456.00 

Year-to-Date:               $                 86,563.89       

Year Budget                    $                 77,467.00     

Maintenance Fund YTD  $                 43,520.00 

Fund Raiser   $                16,744.00 

 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

       

     

 

 

Sunday June 19th 

8:00a.m.  Irene & Emiel Belzer+ 

  By Hubert & Bonnie Gregory

  Babe White + 

  By the White Family 

  

Sunday  June 26th 

8:00a.m Josephine Jackson+ 

           By The Altar Society 

  
                    

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 

               

 

 

          

  JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

Jared Roth    June 22nd 

Therese Connett   June 24th 

Jeanel Adkins   June 25th 

 

 

   CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES  

  TO EVERYONE 

Coram Deo is a Eucharistic-centered Catholic 

group which exists to meet the needs of young 

adults(22-35) in the St. Joseph area and to provide 

opportunities for spiritual growth and fellowship. 

Coram Deo is meeting on Monday, June 20th, for 

Mondays on the Bluff! Meet at the Cathedral of St. 

Joseph parish at 6:10pm for a walking rosary to 

River Bluff Brewing, where you can enjoy food, 

drinks, and fellowship. The next meeting will be 

Scripture Saturdays, held Sat., June 25th. Join in at 

St. Rose of Lima parish for 4pm Reconciliation, 

5pm Mass, with a  Scripture study and dinner to 

follow. 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Irene Schlup, Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, Ron 

Kretzer, Brenda Bromley, the elderly, and the chroni-

cally ill and their caregivers.  

, 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating 

sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing re-

sources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

   

 ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS 

FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR COMMU-

NITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH 

MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED 

YOU CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW 

KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE 

YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday-  July 3rd, 2022 

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

 

   Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday to the mon 

 Missouri’s K-12 Scholarship Program 

Starting July 1, many families in this diocese will 

have a new opportunity to send their children to 

Catholic schools.  The MO Scholars K-12 Schol-

arship Program provides financial assistance to 

new families wishing to send their children to 

Catholic schools. Families who qualify will e able 

to apply for a scholarship to attend one of our 

Catholic Schools in St. Joseph, and donors will be 

able to receive special tac credits for their dona-

tions. Incoming kindergarteners and first graders 

who meet the income threshold are eligible to 

receive scholarships. Families with  children in 

other grades must have been enrolled in a public 

or charter school. For more information visit: 

www.brightfuturesfund.org/moscholars.ht

ml. 

   REMINDER 2ND COLLECTION TODAY 

SUNDAY, JUNE 19TH  WE WILL BE TAKING UP A 

COLLECTION FOR THE CATHOLIC COMMUNICATION 

CAMPAIGN(CCC)   YOUR SUPPORT HELPS CCC CON-

NECT PEOPLE TO CHRIST, HERE AND AROUND THE 

WORLD, THROUGH THE INTERNET, TELEVISION, RA-

DIO, AND PRINT MEDIA. HALF OT THE FUNDS WE COL-

LECT REMAIN IN OUR DIOCESE TO SUPPORT LOCAL 

EFFORTS. BE PART OF THIS CAMPAIGN TO SPREAD THE 

GOSPEL MESSAGE AND SUPPORT THE COLLECTION. TO 

LEARN MORE, VISIT WWW.USCCB.ORG/CC. 

          
 CEMETERY BOARD THANKS YOU!  

 The Cemetery Board would like to Thank the     

Gordon kids for helping cleanup the cemetery 

after Memorial  weekend. 



Dear Friends in Christ,  
  
Today we celebrate the External Solemnity of Corpus Christi which has its origins in the 
13th century. During this period in Church History, we find that there was an increased 
 devotion to adoring the Blessed Sacrament in an ostensorium or what is commonly called 
a monstrance. Because the faithful did not receive Holy Communion with great frequency 
in most of Western Europe, there rose a right and holy fervor to adore the Sacred Species 
with even a greater reverence. It is in this century as well that we experience in the 
 Roman Rite of Mass the elevation of the Sacred Host at Mass for the faithful to adore 
after the consecration. God brought great good out of this period in Church History in the 
form of public veneration of the Body of Christ. St. Thomas Aquinas writes the 
hymn Pange Lingua of which the last two stanzas are the more commonly known Tantum 
Ergo Sacramentum sung at every Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. Today is a great 
day in the Church’s liturgical year to reflect on our comportment in the midst of the 
 Divine Presence. How do we treat the Church building that houses the Lord’s Presence? 
Do we speak at normal volume, have worldly conversation without any care for His Pres-
ence? Or do we comport ourselves differently in front of the Tabernacle? How do we 
 receive the Lord in the Blessed Sacrament? Do we receive Him free from mortal sin? Or 
do we not examine our consciences and receive Him out of habit or custom instead of 
with great devotion? Do we really believe that every particle of the Sacred Host is the 
Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity of Christ? Or do we treat It as common food? These are 
things to contemplate as Catholics living in a post-Christian age. Eucharistic devotion and 
belief as at an all-time low. What are we doing to properly influence our brothers and  
sisters in Christ by our comportment? When we show proper devotion, it inspires others. 
Let us love the Lord in His Divine Presence not only by what we profess, but by how we 
receive Him.  

    A FATHER’S DAY PRAYER 

     God our Father 

We give you thanks and praise for fathers young and old. We pray for young fathers, newly embracing 

their vocation; May they find the courage and perseverance to balance work, family and faith in joy 

and sacrifice. We pray for our own fathers and grandfathers who have supported and challenged us; 

May they continue to lead in strong and gentle ways. We remember fathers and grandfathers around 

the world whose children are suffering; May they know that the God of compassion walks with them 

in their sorrow. We pray for men who are not fathers but still mentor and guide us with fatherly love 

and advice. We remember fathers, grandfathers, and great-grandfathers who are no longer with us 

but who live forever in our memory and nourish us with their love. Amen.  


